
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Computation of Time - Hudson County Superior Court

The Office of the Deputy Clerk of the Superior Court for Hudson County, located in the Hudson County Administration
Building, having been closed for the transaction of public business on Monday, August 15, 2005, and Tuesday, August 16,
2005 because of a power outage in the County Administration Building, it is ORDERED that in the computation of time
periods under the Rules of Court and under any statute of limitations, the two days on which that office was closed shall be
deemed the same as legal holidays for matters filed at that courthouse.

Deborah T. Poritz
Chief Justice
Dated: August 17, 2005
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